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Form A – Section 29A
Request under section 29A of the Building Act 1993 for report and consent on proposed demolition1
	To:
	City of Melbourne

	
	

	From:
	

	Building Surveyor
	

	Address
	

	
	

	Telephone:
	

	Facsimile:
	

	Email:
	

	
	

	Property  Address:
	

	
	

	Proposal:
	

	
	

	
	(Copy of application and plans must be attached)

	Building Application Ref No:
	


The attached application for building permit is referred in accordance with section 29A of the Building Act 1993 for report and consent.

A.
THE CONSENT OF THE RELEVANT RESPONSIBLE AUTHORITY IS REQUIRED BECAUSE:


(a)
The proposed demolition meets the 50 per cent volume test under section 29A(1)(a) of the Act.
YES / NO

AND / OR


(b)
The proposed demolition meets the facade test under section 29A(1)(b) of the Act.
YES / NO

B.
RELEVANT PLANNING PERMIT

Planning permit number …………………………………. has been obtained for the proposed demolition. *


(*If Applicable)

	Signed:
	

	Date:
	


	How to lodge

	By post

Planning Department

City of Melbourne

PO Box 1603  

Melbourne, VIC  3001

By email

planning@melbourne.vic.gov.au 

In person

Melbourne Town Hall

Administration building

120 Swanston Street

Melbourne 



The personal information requested on this form is being collected by Council for the application for a Report and Consent for a proposed demolition pursuant to Section 29A of the Building Act 1993. The personal information will be used solely by Council for this primary purpose or directly related purposes. The applicant understands that the personal information provided is for the assessment of the Report and Consent application and that he/she may apply to Council for access to and/or amendment of the information. It will not be disclosed to any other external party without your consent, unless required or authorised by law. If the personal information is not collected, we may not be able to process your application. If you wish to access or alter any of the personal information you have supplied please contact the City of Melbourne by telephone 03 9658 9658 or email enquire@melbourne.vic.gov.au


